
EWHURST PARISH COUNCIL 
WITH ELLENS GREEN 

 
                                                                             
 
 
Clerk of the Council: Jane Bromley          Tel: 01483 267646         email:  clerk.epc@btinternet.com 

 
Minutes of the Football Foundation Liaison Meeting Between 

 Ewhurst Parish Council & the 
Football Clubs 26th June 2017 7pm EYSC 

 
Attendees:  
Ewhurst Parish Councillor, Ian Davis;  
James Freemantle Pitch Maintenance Senior Football Club; Nick O’Sullivan 
Senior Club Secretary; Bruce Walker, Retiring Chair Junior Football Club; Tim 
Frawley, Chair JFC; Andy Robertson, Chair JFC;  Alan Roker, Secretary Junior 
Football Club; Jason Perry, Welfare Officer JFC. 
Jane Bromley, Clerk Ewhurst Parish Council;  
 

 
 Apologies: None 

 
 Minutes from meeting 1st August 2016: Action Points arising from this meeting: 

The action points were discussed. Both clubs were yet to collect their Notice Board 
keys from Richard Cleaves, and put up fixtures lists on the board. 

 
 Pitch Maintenance & EYSC Hire contracts for 17-18 attached and pitch 

maintenance specification for discussion. The maintenance specification was to be 
looked at by both clubs and returned with any amendments required to the Clerk in 
time for the contractor to be made aware by the start of next season (1st 
September 2017). All contracts to be signed and returned by 1st September. 
 

 Monitoring form from the Football Foundation. Both clubs had further entries to 
make for this and would co- ordinate this over the next couple of days.Clerk to 
submit the form by the end of this week. 

 

 Development S106 funding for pitch drainage maintenance. The funding secured 
as a result of the Backward Point development for pitch improvements was 
£18987.50 and this would become available once the development was under 
way over the course of the next three years. Both Clubs would liaise as to the use 
of this funding. 
 

 Other matters: 
 

 Iron work in recreation ground- Discussed and inspected the Senior 
Club to arrange for all iron work to be removed by the end of August. 

 Grounds tap near garage. The tap was to be relocated in the garage 
at the recreation ground to prevent anyone other than the football 
clubs using the tap. 

 Store room in EYSC. Inspected and all tidy. 
 

 Date for next meeting. June 2018 unless anything arose in the meantime. 


